
 
 

  

NIVS Communication 15 January 2024 
 

Dear NIVS Users, 
 
Please disseminate the below communications to all in your organisation who use NIVS. 

NIVS will be unavailable between 22:00 – 23:00 on 17 January 2024 to allow the following 
change to be implemented. 

Vaccines Renamed 

ALL Covid vaccines will be renamed in NIVS.  This change is the removal of the word dose 
from the vaccine name. 

 
Please be advised that the NIVS Team DOES NOT send communications via text message. If 
you ever receive a text message claiming to be from NIVS, DO NOT click on any links that are 
in the text.’ 
 
Do let us know if there are any issues. 
 
 

Kind regards,  
National Immunisation & Vaccination System Support Team  
Telephone: 0121 611 0187   
  
Email: nivs@england.nhs.uk   
Web: http://nivs.ardengemcsu.nhs.uk/home   
 

  

 

**This email is intended only for use by the named addressee. It may contain confidential and/or 
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you should contact us/the sender 
immediately and should not disclose, use or rely on this email. We do not accept any liability arising 
from a third party taking action, or refraining from taking action, on the basis of information 
contained in this email. Thank you**  
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